RLA OPHTHALMOLOGIST

RONALD L. ANDERSON, M.D., P.C.

DEAR VALUED PATIENT:

ANACOSTIA PROF. BLDG. 2041 Martin Luther King Ave. Southeast, Suite #102 Washington, DC 20020 Telephone: 202-889-5700

PHYSICIANS OFFICE BLDG. 106 Irving Street, Northwest Suite #214 South Tower Washington, DC. 20010 Telephone: 202-877-6944 It has been my honor to serve you and our wonderful community consistently for over 53 years. However, it's incumbent upon me to transition to serve our God, my family and the community in a more comprehensive manner which will require the closing of my Ophthalmic practice on September 1, 2025.

I saw my last patient on March 31, and I have left my wonderful administrative staff, as well as the staff of Ophthalmologist and Optometrist to carry on since then. However, my staff will not be able to continue with your care or renew your prescriptions after September 1. Because enhancing your vision both physically and spiritually has been my ultimate pleasure in my service to God through the practice of Ophthalmology, I make this transition prayerfully and ask that you keep me and my family in prayer.

I have been blessed over the past 53 years to serve patients initially on Georgia Avenue in Northwest, DC and in my offices in the vastly underserved area East of the River, Anacostia section of Southeast DC, as well as my South Tower Office at MedStar Washington Hospital Center, Northwest DC for the past half century. As I transition to serve humanity and God in another calling, please know that I will continue to pray for you and your family, and I deeply care about your continuity of care.

In that spirit, I am recommending the following Ophthalmologists with whom I have a personal working relationship and highly respect professionally. Additionally, I can recommend these physicians knowing they have great integrity and whose care for patients I have observed throughout the decades.

Kesha Williams-Elliot, MD(**Ophthalmologist**)
1647 Benning Road, NE
Washington, DC 20002
(202) 396-8200

Katrina Chin-Loy (Ophthalmologist)

2041 Georgia Avenue, NW 2nd Floor, Suite #200 Washington, DC 20060 (202) 865-7677

Alyson Hall, MD (Ophthalmologist/Glaucoma Specialist)

17001 Science Drive #120 Bowie, MD 20715 (301) 860-1090

Arlene Murray (Ophthalmologist)

7404 Executive Place Suite #104 Lanham, MD 20706 (301) 341-6200

Dr. Azeb Telahun, MD (Ophthalmologist)

9131 Piscataway Road, Suite #450 Clinton, MD 20735 (301) 868-6700

You may continue to schedule appointments to see the staff Ophthalmologist and Optometrist in my Southeast Office through July 28. We will shut down that office and move all appointments to the Northwest office until we close on September 1, 2025. You may contact the office to request your patient charts between August 1 - August 15 for a \$20 charge.

After September 1, 2025, all patient records will be sent to Desert River Solutions to be the custodian of medical records, at which time you may request your records from them. To request your medical records, at a charge of \$25, please visit the site below to sign and return the medical release form. All instructions are on that webpage:

www.DesertRiverSolutions.com/requests

Below are all other contacts for Desert River Solutions: Requests@DesertRiverSolutions.com (Email) (480) 577-3150 (Phone) (520) 524-0068 (Fax)

Again, thank you for the half-century of being able to serve you and your family in this wonderful community.

In Love and Service,

Ronald L. Anderson, M.D., P.C.